
I am writing to express my disappointment in finding out that Enfield Council is thinking 
of a development of a crematorium in Firs Farm Wetlands and playing fields. 
I demand you remove all reference to Firs Farm Wetland from Policy SP CL4.
This area is a community asset. I play with my daughter in this area including flying a kite, 
picnics, go for walks to relax my mind during these challenging times (which we will need 
spaces like this to fully mentally recover from the pandemic), and I exercise here. In 
addition, I have also played football here for my community team Armenian Youth which 
brings together people recreational and socially.
It will be sad to see one of Enfields award winning blue/green spaces ruined. 
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